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COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 
 
Sherri Arnold, President    Vacant, President Elect 
Christy Duhr, Past President    Fran Snippen, Secretary 
Missy Hubacher, Treasurer    Jaci Fuller, Parliamentarian 
Holly Jackson, Historian 
 
Julie VanDahm, District President   North Central District 
Kevin Loef, District President   Southeastern  District 
Briana Turk, District President   South Central District 
Jaci Fuller, District President    West Central District 
Vacant, District President    Eastern District  
Vacant, District President    Northland District     
 
 
The Executive Committee met in September and November 2013 and January, April and 
June of 2014.  Missy Hubacher was appointed by the President and approved by the 
Executive Committee, as Treasurer, to fill the current term.  The positions of President- 
Elect, Treasurer and Historian are up for election this year.  Both Missy Hubacher and 
Holly Jackson have been nominated for their respective positions of the 2014-2016 term 
and nominations from the floor will be accepted for these positions as well as the 
president-elect. 
 
One of the major goals of WSSA is to provide an annual conference and provide training 
opportunities for its members.  The greater part of our time is spent in this area.  The 
Executive committee played a major role in this year's conference planning.  Our 
President and Treasurer assumed the roles of co-chairs of this year’s event. Conference 
issues and topics were addressed at every meeting.  Every effort is made to cover a wide 
variety of current and timely topics for the workshops.  We continue to have vendors at 
our conference to bring information to you.  Please stop at their tables and take advantage 
of the opportunities provided by their efforts.  Complete the conference survey as your 
input is valuable. 
 
An Ad Hoc committee was appointed  to address the Constitution and Bylaws.  The focus 
of this committee will be to bring our bylaws current with where our organization is 
today.  They met in November, January and April following our Executive Committee 
meetings. 
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ES and W2 were recognized with a proclamation signed by the Governor.  Social Work 
and Administrative staff were also recognized by WSSA for their outstanding efforts in 
Human Services. 
 
A business meeting is held at each conference, please plan to attend and join in the 
discussion. 
 
Remember WSSA needs your input, continue to visit our website www.wssa.ws and 
complete an interest form or contact a member of the Executive Committee and ask how 
you can be involved. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Fran Snippen 
WSSA Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


